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Climate Champions 

Competition  

UKS2 Eco Warriors, with the help of 

Eco Leader Miss Sinclair, entered 

the Environment Agency            

competition for UKS2 primary and 

secondary schools.   

 
Wickersley Northfield Primary School 

were one of five schools (and the 

only primary shortlisted) invited to 

attend The Big Bang Fair to       

compete for Climate Champions 

2020. Unfortunately, due to        

Covid-19, the fair at Birmingham 

NEC on 12th March was cancelled. 

In its place the organisers asked 

finalists to submit a video           

showcasing their environmental 

work.    

 

Before schools closed the Eco       

Warriors and Miss Sinclair filmed a 

video and sent it off.   

 

And we are delighted to announce 

that we won! 

 

Wickersley 

Northfield 

Primary 

School UKS2 

Eco Warriors 

are Climate 

Champions 

2020! 

 

We are    

immensely 

proud of the 

Eco Warriors’ 

work and now look forward to     

hosting a Royal Institution in Science 

Day at school.  

 

If you haven’t already completed 

the short questionnaire to say that 

you have received your child’s    

record of achievement , please 

could you ensure that it is           

completed by 3pm today.   

 

Thank you in advance for your   

support and co-operation.   

Record of 

Achievements  

COVID-19 
It is important that we all work        

together to ensure the safety of our 

whole school community and that 

we limit the potential spread of the 

virus.  

 

The main symptoms of the  

coronavirus: 

• A high temperature  

• A new, continuous cough  

• A loss or change to your sense 

of smell or taste 

 

If you have symptoms: 

• Stay at home (self-isolate). Do 

not leave home or have     

visitors. Anyone you live with 

must also self isolate.  

• Get a test.  Book a test as soon 

as possible.  (Visit NHS.UK)

Anyone you live with should 

also get a test if they are    

showing any of the above 

symptoms. 

• Keep our school informed.  

Phone (01709 543704) or email                                

enquiries@wnp.wwpat.org  

Reminders  

While in our school grounds please 

remember: 

*social distancing  

*punctuality  

*enter and exit via the named gates 

for your child’s class  

Don’t forget: 

*to bring a filled water bottle or        

container to ensure your child can 

have a drink during the day  

*that no toys or resources are to be 

brought into school  

*to order your child’s school grab 

bag or bring a packed lunch from 

home.  

 

Gold Award   

A huge WELL DONE 

to Aaron Frost and 

Isabelle Pullen who 

have both achieved 

their gold award on 

Mathletics.   

 

We are very 

pleased with your            

continued          

dedication and 

learning even 

though you are not 

currently in school.   

Keep up the great work!   

Competition  
The Rotherham School Games       

National Sports Week Competition 

starts today.   

 

5 days, 5 sports 

Day 1 - Roll a Goal  

Day 2 - Tennis  

Day 3 - Cricket  

Day 4 - Gymnastics  

Day 5 - Fitness  

 

See your child’s Google Classroom 

for more information or Google          

Rotherham Games.  

 


